Ozaukee Child Care & Preschool                 
	FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER


Welcome

We would like to extend a warm welcome to the Derosier Family and hope that it won’t be long before you feel part of the OCC family.  We are very excited for their daughter Cora to join Miss Teonjia in the 3 year old room.  
Valentine’s Day Party
OCC will be celebrating Valentine’s Day on Friday, February 14th.  Please check the “Special Snack” sign up form in your child’s classroom.  Remember to wear red or pink!
Spring Celebration
 Our 28th Annual Spring Celebration will be held on Friday, April 24, 2020 at the Columbia St. Mary Center at the Cedarburg Fair Grounds from 5:00PM – 8:00PM.  The theme this year is “Sports”.  There will be a raffle, silent auction, music, food and games.  All the children will be performing in skits, which will begin at 6:00PM.  Please mark your calendars for the big event – it will be a lot of fun!!  If you or your business would like to donate any item for our silent auction or a raffle prize, please see someone in the office.  Remember, all items donated are tax deductible!  Also, please be aware that the center will be closing at 5:00pm on Friday, April 24, 2020 so that everyone can get to the Spring Celebration as soon as possible.
Assessments

Teachers are currently working on the children’s assessments which will be handed out at the end of February.  You will be given an opportunity to schedule a parent/teacher conference at this time and/or check out your child’s OCC portfolio.

No School

Friday, February 21st  -  All grade levels
Happy Birthday!!!

February 2nd  -  Maddox Gaskin  -  4 years old

February 8th  -  Miss Bethany  -  ??

Happy Anniversary!!!

Miss Tiffany  -  February 5th  -  2 years!!
        Miss Katie    -    February 24th    -    17 years !!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!
****Pajama Day will be held on Wednesday, February 19th****
